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Welcome to Connecting with Your Brothers and Sisters Training.   

This training was prepared especially for children and youth in foster care that have brothers and 
sisters who are also (or used to be) in foster care. It explains the importance of sibling relationships 
and the youth’s rights to be connected with their brothers and sisters. It also discusses the ways 
the adults involved in a child’s life will support the connections between sisters and brothers.  

After a short introduction, you will be able to choose to continue viewing the information for 
children or for the adults. You may even want to do both and spend some time talking about what 
you learned. The training takes about 10 to 15 minutes.   Please click on the link below to begin.   

 
 
Click here to see the training! 
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